
 

 

  
Monday14th June 2021 

 

‘Grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: v18 

 

Hothersall Lodge 

Our year 6 children and staff have had a brilliant week at Hothersall lodge. They have 

engaged with a wide range of outdoor activities, challenging themselves and experiencing 

new activities. They have demonstrated brilliant team skills and worked collaboratively to 

solve problems and had a lot of fun exploring the spectacular grounds around the lodge. 

Check out the school face book page for some brilliant photographs which really capture 

the moment.  

 

Raffle 

A fabulous food hamper & toiletry hamper and a 

10-foot fishing rod have been donated to school 

for a raffle to raise money for the year 6 end of year 

celebration. Raffle tickets will be on sale from year 

6 this and next week for £1 for a strip of 5 tickets. 

The draw will take place on Friday 25th June. 

 

 
                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Walking bus  

What a beautiful day for the walking bus this morning!  

Well done to the 11 children who joined us! 

Children from class 1 are welcome to join us each Tuesday 

and children from class 4 can join us each Wednesday 

morning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carr Mill Dam 

Please ensure the permission slip and medical form are returned before Friday 18th June. 

Please note that it is a legal requirement that we have these forms. Unfortunately, your child 

WILL NOT be able to take part if the forms are not returned, even if you have already paid. 

Please ensure any outstanding payment is made for the trip before next Wednesday. 

The suggested clothes to be worn are: 

 

Old clothes that can get wet/muddy, coat, and depending on the weather that day, 

hat/gloves/scarf/sun hat. If the weather is sunny, please apply sun cream at home before 

your child comes to school. They will also need a spare set of clothes/shoes/trainers and a 

towel. The children will need to bring with them a packed lunch, a healthy afternoon snack 

and a drink. 

 

Sports day  

In response to the recent government announcement to delay the easing of lockdown 

and based on the success within school over the last 15 months, unfortunately parents will 

not be able to attend sports day this year. We will ensure that plenty of photographs are 

posted on our website and on face book. I do apologise for the disappointment this may  

 



 

 

 

cause but I can only be guided by Lancashire public health and government. Thank you 

for your continued support and understanding. 

 

 

Summer Term – dates for your diaries. 

DATE   EVENT 

Wednesday 23rd June Carr Mill Dam Mountain Monkey site visit- whole school  

Tuesday 29th June  Football Development Programme – whole school  

Tuesday 6th July  

Monday 12th July  

Sports day KS 1 & 2 

Reserve day 

Monday 5th July  End of year reports come home  

Wednesday 7th July &  

Tuesday 13th July  

Transition visits during the afternoon to new classes and for 

some children their new teacher 

Thursday 22nd July  End of Summer term school closes at 2pm 

**The after school club will not operate this day** 

 


